From: Derek Smith

Sent: Monday, March 11, 2019 9:26 PM

To: Bunn, Jerri-Joanne <jbunn@London.ca>

Subject: Re: Next ACCAC Meeting - March 28

Hi Jerri-Joanne

I am afraid to say I am going to have to withdraw from this committee. My business is growing so rapidly the next 2 quarters and beyond that I simply cannot find time to make it work with voluntary efforts even in areas of passion personally. It was very different a year ago when this opportunity arose.

My sincerest apology and well wishes for the committee to carry out the good work of building an inclusive environment in London.

Derek Smith